
Lewis County Tax & Bookkeeping Service 
627 South Market Boulevard, PO Box 977 

Chehalis, WA  98532 
Phone (360)748-0217  FAX  (360)748-6108 

JMParker@localaccess.com
 
 
VIA E-MAIL SERVICE 
 
January 4, 2005 
 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: American Water Resources, Inc. 
 Compliance Filing 

WUTC v. AWRI – Docket Nos. UW-031284 and UW-010961 
(consolidated):  LSN REQUEST FOR JANUAURY 13, 2005 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed for filing are revisions to sheets 17.1 and 18.1 of the tariff of American Water 
Resources, Inc. (AWRI).   
 
The effect of this tariff is to reflect a credit of $34 per month, which has already been 
issued to customers under the assumption that the tariff pages filed and amended in 
November would be approved.   
 
The LSN is requested to avoid customer confusion.  The company made the erroneous 
assumption that the compliance filing that gave the credit would be approved.  The 
company understands that the filing was rejected because the Commission could not 
technically consider the change.  The reason this credit was issued was to return as 
much of  the Docket Account to the customers as quickly as possible.  If this tariff is not 
approved, the company will have to take back the credit, causing much customer 
confusion and calls to both the company and Commission staff.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Julia M. Parker 
 
cc:  Lisa Watson 
 Richard Finnigan 
 AWRI 
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